

## NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING

Dear Stockholder-Member,

You are invited to the 83nd Annual Meeting of The Co-op Farm and Garden. The meeting will be held at The Co-op Farm and Garden located at 216 East Washington Street in Sequim Washington on Monday, January 22, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.

This year the membership will be electing 2 Board of Trustee positions. There will be reports from the accounting firm Leffel, Otis, and Warwick and from The Co-op Management team.

Attendees will have an opportunity to win Co-op Gift Cards worth up to \$50.

It is a great opportunity for you to meet our Board Members and Management Staff and make your voice heard.

Refreshments will be served.

Alan Millet Secretary/Treasurer Board of Trustees The Co-op Farm and Garden